
 

 
 WALKING IN THE FOOTSTEPS OF JESUS, LOVING AND SERVING TOGETHER 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Holloway Hill, Malmesbury, Wiltshire, SN16 9BB 

admin@st-josephs-malmesbury.wilts.sch.uk   Tel: 01666 822331 

Friday 10th June 2022 

Diary Dates    
 

June 
 

Monday 13th  Our Platinum Jubilee celebration activities commence 
Tuesday 14th  Deadline Jubilee HOMEWORK CHALLENGE  Cup Cake Designs to be in school. 
Tuesday 14th  Father Thomas visits us for Gospel Assembly 
Tuesday 14th  New Reception Information meeting 6pm 
Wednesday 16th Year 6 Deadline to order Leaver Hoodie online.—please don’t miss it. 
Thursday 16th  Junk for modelling to be brought to school today. 
Friday 17th   Afternoon Jubilee Party for children. Parents invited from 2.50pm 
Sunday 19th  A PFA Event Wine tasting at Bow in the Cloud Vineyard  
Wednesday 22nd Y6 Leavers Mass—Clifton Cathedral. Coach departs at 9am. 
Thursday 23rd  Summer sports club CANCELLED today, Mr Plank is on residential. 
Wednesday 22nd Year 4 Braeside Residential 
Friday 24th  Year 4 return from Braeside 
Friday 24th  Rugby Club CANCELLED today—Mr Plank is on residential. 
Monday 27th  NO NETBALL CLUB TONIGHT 
 
July 

Monday 4th  Year 6 Junior Good Citizen—Potterne 
Tuesday 5th  6pm Y5&6 Performance. Pirates of the Curry Bean information regarding tickets to follow 
Wednesday 6th  Year 5 and  Rounders tournament 
Thursday 7th  6pm Y5&6 Performance. Pirates of the Curry Bean information regarding tickets to follow 
Friday 8th  4pm-7pm  PFA Summer Music Festival—a must attend family event!  
   Headliners Lost Luggage!  Look out for booking and ticket info soon. 
Tuesday 12th  Y6 Malmesbury Secondary transition 
Tuesday 12th   New Reception Welcome Picnic 1.30pm 
Thursday 13th  Y6 Malmesbury Secondary transition 
Friday 15th   Sports Day. Venue Malmesbury Primary Parents join us at Malmesbury Primary school  
   from 10am followed by family picnic back at St Joseph’s.  Donations of cakes and  
   biscuits gratefully received by the PFA who will provide refreshments during sports day. 
Tuesday 19th  10am Leavers Mass St Aldhelm’s Church 
Friday 22nd  End of Term 6. 

Introducing David Bryson, newly elected Chair of Governors 
 

I'm delighted to have been voted as the new Chair of Governors for St Josephs and look forward to working with Mrs Woods, the 
leadership team, governors, and the staff of the school as we end one academic year and prepare for a new one. Together we will 
work diligently for each and every pupil as the school continues to move forward and adapt in our ever changing world. 
 

David Bryson, Chair of Governors 

Year 6 INTER-SCHOOL CRICKET TOURNAMENT 

A huge well done to all of year 6 pupils who took part in a whole day 
of cricket fun!  It was a great opportunity to learn new skills, rules and 
format (Kwik cricket). 
 
The children were very enthusiastic and worked hard to support and 
encourage each other whilst maintaining a competitive spirit and 
determination to win!  
 
Some very impressive results from all our teams and as always, super 
sportsmanship from all involved. 
 



 
 

 

Reminder The school day ends at 3.10pm for KS1 
children and 3.20pm for children in KS2.  In the unlikely 
event you need to collect your child early, please complete 
a leave of absence form, which will confirm the reason, 
which is logged in attendance as an authorised or 
unauthorised absence. 
A leave of absence form can be obtained from the school 
website. 

Family Holiday’s in term time.  Please be reminded 
that a Family holiday is not a reason to authorise an 
absence during term time and therefore families 
should avoid booking any holiday absence as this will 
not be authorized, it will be logged as an unautnorised 
absence and could lead to a Penalty Notice issued by 
the Local Authority for truancy.  Penalty notices are 
issued at £120 to each parent for each child where an 
unauthorised absence is recorded. 

 
 
 
 

 During this uncertain time prayer is more important than ever. 
All of the schools of the Diocese need our prayers and so each week 
we shall pray for different, specific schools and all that work and learn 
in them. 
Please try to spend some time, each week, thinking and praying for 
the schools. 
 

St Bonaventure’s Primary School Bristol 
 

SS Peter and Paul Primary School Bristol 
 

Holy Spirit, be with the children of these schools we pray 
for this week. 
Bless them, their teachers and all who work at the school. 
Give strength and grace to their growth, wisdom and 
understanding to their search for knowledge and  strength 
to continue to learn despite the difficulties. 
Thank you, Lord for the gifts that they all bring to their 
community.  
May everyone connected with the school remain safe and 
well. 
                                         Amen 

Weekly Attendance  

Monday 6th June—

10th June 2022 

 

 

 

St Lawrence  93.4% 

St Anthony 95% St Francis 95.2 % 

St Aldhelm  98.6% St Scholastica 96.1% 

LINK TO WEDNESDAY WORD 
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/
half-term-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=61.20 

Key Stage 2 Extra Curricular Clubs for Term 6. 
Children in St Lawrence, St Francis or St Scholastica Class 
 
We have spaces in the following clubs.  If your child would like to commit to a weekly sports club please follow the link 
below to request a place and provide permission.  Many thanks 
 
Monday—Netball Club 
Thursday—Summer Sports 
Friday—Rugby 
 
 
https://forms.office.com/pages/designpagev2.aspx?
sub-
page=design&id=qUd63v_Cn06ylzHuqyF9adaeChs51OZMhec7RAKrDPRUNVlNVFlVTjc2WjNET0Y3NFI5TkZIUDBJ
OS4u 


